Jane l. roeser
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Address Line 3
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Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am a recent graduate of the University of Toledo’s four-year, American Bar Association approved, Paralegal Studies program.  I am eager to begin my career as a paralegal and I am confident that I could be an asset to your practice.  I have completed specialty coursework in the area of litigation and have gained an intricate understanding of trial preparation, etiquette, and procedure through my involvement in the Collegiate American Mock Trial Association.  I enjoy performing legal research and I am familiar with both traditional research methods and with computer-aided services such as the Ohio State Bar Association’s “Casemaker”, Lexis, and Open.  Additionally, I am proficient in a variety of computer applications including Microsoft Word, Microsoft Excel, and Microsoft Power Point.  I am an exceptionally hard worker and I take pride in producing a high quality, detail-conscious work product.  Although I am just beginning my career as a paralegal, I am able to learn and adapt quickly to meet the demands of the profession.         

During my senior year, I completed a 180-hour internship with Ford Motor Company at its World Headquarters located in Dearborn, Michigan.  While interning for Ford, I was assigned to work in the Office of the General Counsel for the Discovery Practice Group.  Being a part of the Discovery Group was an exciting experience due to the high-profile nature of the lawsuits and claims that the group addressed.    

As an intern, I was able to assist a large staff of paralegals and attorneys with the organization and preparation of voluminous collections of documents for compliance with discovery requests and court orders.  Additionally, I assisted the managing paralegal with the maintenance of team-wide dockets and with docketing issues involving tenuous jurisdictions.  Moreover, I was exposed to several advanced computer programs that aided in the storage and retrieval of documents, case management, and docket management.

Upon the completion of my internship, I received a written evaluation from the managing paralegal, who remarked,

“Jane is an excellent worker and will be the same type of legal assistant.  She is very bright and asks appropriate questions, indicating that she has a full grasp of the assignment.  She handles herself very professionally in spite of some heavy demands that have been placed on her.  If Ford was in a position to hire additional legal assistants, I would highly recommend her!” 

Please find enclosed a copy of my resume.  If you require additional information, I may be contacted by telephone, e-mail, or by mail at the address listed above.  Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to meeting with you should you wish to schedule an interview.

Sincerely, 

Jane L. Roeser
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